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I am writing to say I oppose this measure. Drones are already in widespread use by 

police forces and continuing to expand those privileges is unnecessary. Police forces 

across the country have constantly continued to get expanded freedoms to “police” 

the people over the years. These expanded freedoms are always billed as an 

increase in safety to the people. This promise has never panned out. How about 

instead of drones and armored vehicles more training, accountability, bikes and beat 

walking? 


